
Innovations
In Species Recovery & People Engagement

On 6th – 8th July 2021 Back from the Brink will be hosting a 
free virtual conference for practitioners and volunteers in 
species conservation and people engagement.

Listen, learn and discuss with us how over the over the last 
four years Back from the Brink has:

- turned around the fortunes of over a hundred threatened 
species through a collaborative ‘multi-taxa’ approach

- enhanced the habitats and niches that they depend on 
through diverse management techniques

- inspired a nation to better connect with nature through 
innovative engagement methods 

6th July – People, Engagement and Connection

Arts, imagery and nature connection

7th July – Species, Recovery and Management 1

Farmland and bare ground habitats

8th July – Species, Recovery and Management 2

Veteran trees and woodland (Ancients of the Future)

If you would be interested in attending any part of the 
conference and would like to be updated when bookings 
become available, please email 
backfromthebrink@rspb.org.uk

We will add your email to a mailing list that will only be used to send you 
updates about our conference – the booking information and updates to our 
programme. If you have colleagues or associates that you think would be 
interested in our conference, please pass this flyer onto them. 
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